
 

Year 10 Newsletter   
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Courage         Compassion       Respect           Faith           Integrity 

Bacon’s College ensures that every student is well educated, cared for and exhorted to achieve the 
academic and personal excellence that will lead to university or skilled work and to a fulfilled life. 

‘I came to give life, life in all its fullness’ 
John 10:10 

A week in the life of year 10  
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. As we reach the end of this half-term, I wanted to take a 
moment to congratulate our students on their progress and dedication. Our pupils have 
demonstrated exceptional effort throughout the term, maintaining high standards in their 
academic pursuits and personal conduct. Their hard work and commitment to 
excellence have been truly commendable. As such, on Thursday our Year 10’s had a 
rewards assembly to celebrate all the amazing achievements and experiences from this 
half term.  
This terms winners:  
Top positive points: Artur R 
Tutor group with most Positive points: 10-O 
Most improved student: Isaiah O 
Pride of Bacon’s: Kadijah F 
Maths Superstar: Karol 
English superstar: David A 
Science superstar: Miles M 
MFL Super stars: Aliyah B, Amaana A 
Sparx reader: Kayla X 
 
 
This week 25 students from year 10 had the opportunity to visit the New Scotland Yard 
and meet with Serving police officers and opportunity to experience some of the training 
that police officers undergo.  



 

 
 
 

Top 10 Positive Point Earners 
Well done to our year 20 top positive point earners! These students demonstrate hard 
work and personal excellence every day. 
 
Mia M 
Talia S 
Ethan L 
Mary D 

Felicity M 
Aiden H 
Nimot O 
Lenny D 

Miles M 
Kevin T 
Andy S 
Poppy P 

Amos U 
Emilio S 
Kayla X 
Crystal L 

Anna L 
Leroy O 
David A 
Artur J 

 

Student Shout Outs 
 
From Ms Green - Nia, Zainab and Anna have worked especially well in creating a BHM 
performance in drama! 
 
From Ms Majeed – Uthman and Khadija for always working diligently and trying their best.  
 
From Ms Kristiansen – Lesley for work, homework and classwork which is impeccable and 
completed to an extremely high standard! 
 
From Ms Roy – Abass, Jashawn and Kimya for excellent, clear explanations in chemistry. 
 
 

Sports Successes 
Congratulations to the year 10 football team for their excellent 3-1 win against St Paul’s in 
Greenwich! Your hard work and skill truly paid off! Thank you for representing us in 
matches across London. 

100% Attendance  
Well done to all the following students who have had 100% over the first half-term! 
Erinayo 



Tegan 
Peter 
Lynn 
Gbolahan 
Crystal 
Yoana 
Laszlo 
Nevae 
Cavalli 
Debbie 
Emerald 
Blessing 
Dantae 
Morgan 
Jonah 
Abass 
Lamees 
Andy 
Richie 
Abdul-
Wadood 
Nana 
Zephaniah 
Sulaiman 
Lukas 
Lesley 
Suleyman 
Kofi 
Ritaj 
David 
David 
Gideon 
Amaana 
Boryana 
Leroy 
Karol 
Kevin 
Miki 
Kyle 
Alfred 
Nana 
Henry 
Oratio 
Lenny 
Aydaan 
Ethan 
Harry 



Mia 
Jack 
Nimot 
Talia 
Cameron 
Kayla 
Sophia 
Leman 
Abdul 
Etinfuosa 
Yazmin 
Seb 
Ethan 
Albina 
Sheba 
Clayton 
Shaniyah 
Jose 
Lulia 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 
 

First Day back at School – Monday, 4th November (normal start time) 
 

Year 10 Parents’ Evening – 23rd January 2025 
 

 


